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I oppose this bill because it forbids gun ownership by citizens who are allowed to vote 

and serve in the military. I feel this is definitely not a good idea to forbid young 

women from owning a gun for self defense. They are some of our most vulnerable 

citizens and their right to self defense should not be taken away from them. Which is 

unconstitutional.  


